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REGULAR MEETING MINUTES OF THE EL SEGUNDO RECREATION & PARKS 
COMMISSION – AQUATICS SUBCOMMITTEE 

MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 2024  
 
 
A. CALL TO ORDER – Member Watson called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. 
 
B. ROLL CALL 
 
  
Member Watson  - Present 
Member Davis  - Present  
Member Baldino   - Present   
Member Cavagnolo  - Present 
Member Lormans  - Present 
 
C. PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS – (Related to City Business Only – 5-minute limit 

per person, 30-minute limit total)  
 
None 
 
  
D. CONSENT CALDENDAR:  
 

1. MOTION by Member Baldino, SECONDED by Member Watson, approving 
Regular Committee meeting minutes of July 15, 2024, MOTION PASSED. 4/0/1 

 
E.  NEW BUSINESS 
 

1. Plunge Update 
 
Member Joe Lormans provided an update including the groundbreaking event, 
and the aesthetic being discussed for the plunge. Members asked question 
related to street visibility, fundraising campaigns, and groundbreaking logistics. 
Member Lormans provided additional information.  

 
2. Aquatics Center Maintenance Update 

 
Member Lormans provided an update including updated filters and the upcoming 
pool closure for heater repairs in 2025. Members asked questions related to 
closure determination and patron impacts. Member Lormans provided additional 
information. 
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3. Upcoming Events 
 

Member Lormans provided an update including the Team Beach City Swim Meet 
in November and the LA County Lifeguards event in March 2025. Members 
asked questions related to projected attendance and possible vendor 
opportunities. Member Lormans provided additional information.  

 
F. REPORTS 
 

1. DIRECTORS REPROT 
 

None 
 

 
2. COMMISSIONER COMMENTS 

 
Member Davis discussed the progress of the Plunge, and medal donations. 
 
Member Watson discussed the plunge progress. 
 
Member Cavagnolo discussed the plunge progress, a pool utilization survey to 
include lane utilization, and chlorine level report. Member Lormans provided 
additional information and stated that the reports will be provided at a later date.  
 
Member Lormans commented on the aquatic center attendance during the 
summer. 

  
Adjourned at 10:34 AM  
 
 
______________________________ 
Chelsea Shafer, Senior Administrative Specialist  
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